
 
 

 

Item 18 

MEMBER INVOLVEMENT 
 
 
WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE BOARD 
 
The following written questions have been received for the Health & Wellbeing Board 
meeting to be held on the 10 July 2018: 

 
(I) Question submitted by Councillor Page 
 

“There have been recent local press releases concerning significant saving having to be 
made by our local CCG. Are these total proposed savings not more or less cancelled out 
by the prime minister’s announcement this week of extra funding for the NHS?” 
 
(II) Question submitted by Councillor Mac Cafferty 
 
“Can the Chair of the Health and Wellbeing Board tell me if they believe this Council 
practices effective partnership work with the Clinical Commissioning Group when funding 
was suddenly cut to the counselling services at the Brighton Women’s Centre. Shouldn’t 
effective partnership working mean such cuts to contracts won’t come as a surprise to 
important providers, this council or our city?”   
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